Dear Parent/Guardian

Down High School’s Open Evening will be on Monday 18 January 2016, starting at 7.00pm. Accordingly, school will finish at noon on this day. Buses for Saintfield, Ballynahinch (via Crossgar), Ballynahinch (via Annacloy) Comber (via Killyleagh and Killinchy) and Newcastle will depart from the front of the school. Other buses can be boarded either at the station or the normal bus stop after consulting the Translink timetables. 

A significant number of pupils will be playing an active role in promoting Down High School by acting as guides or by participating in activities within departments/extra-curricular activities and we thank you, the parents, for allowing your child to participate.  

In order to reduce traffic congestion, and in anticipation of a small number of early arrivals for the Open Evening, pupils are asked to report to the teachers in their allocated departments by 6.15pm. Guides should also report to the Assembly Hall at this time. Pupils’ work will be finished by 8.30pm. Parents are advised that these pupils should be collected from the Fowweather Building at this time, as the Headteacher will be addressing P7 pupils and parents in the Assembly Hall until 9.00pm.

We would like to thank pupils and parents for their co-operation and support as we prepare for this important event in the school year.

Yours sincerely
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_____________________ 

WP Logan (Headteacher)

